
We welcome you to our 

All-Age Harvest Service  
10.30am, 13 October 2024 

 
This year’s non-perishable donations will go to:  

Hertford & District Foodbank and Hertford Pantry 

 
Thank you for anything you’re able to donate.  

These items are especially useful: 
 

• Tinned meat 

• Tinned soup 

• Tinned fish 

• Baked beans 

• Pasta 

• Tinned tomatoes 

• Instant mashed potato 

• Curry sauce 

• Long-life milk (UHT) 

• Tinned fruit 

• Tinned custard 

• Tinned rice pudding 

• Tea / coffee 

• Soap 

• Shower gel 

• Shampoo 

• Deodorant  

• Toothpaste / toothbrush 

• Toilet rolls 

• Nappies 

• Baby wipes 

• Sanitary products 

 (Please don’t include anything that’s been opened or is out of date) 

 

If you are able to pick up a few extra items while 

shopping, that would be fantastic. You can drop them 

off at church before Friday 11th or bring them with you 

to the Harvest Service. Thank you! 


